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	Sugar Springs Property Owners Association Airstrip

Long-Range Plan



On September 12, 2006 the Sugar Springs Property Owners Association Airstrip Committee met to update the long-range plan for the airstrip.  Following are ideas the committee thinks will enhance the airstrip increase the marketability of Sugar Springs and encourage more pilots to purchase homes or property here.
a. Clear additional commons to have space for tie downs to park airplanes and cars.  

b. Install split rail fencing to designate a parking area for cars and to keep cars off the airstrip.

c. Clear the commons area between lots 374 and 375 on Bye Way so this can be the main entrance to the airstrip.
d. Post signs listing airport rules.

e. When we have sufficient parking for planes and cars, begin scheduling events to promote awareness and safety of the airstrip with Sugar Spring's residents and potential residents. For example, we could have an open house featuring some of the airplanes and pilots and we could host a fly-in breakfast.

f. Offer both open-sided aircraft hangers (like a carport) and enclosed hangers that pilots could rent or lease to park their planes.  This would encourage more pilots to purchase homes that are not on the airstrip and would generate revenue for the POA.  They could be rented like we rent boat docks to those who do not live on the lake.  

g. Add controlled lighting on the airstrip for night use.  Pilots would send a radio signal from the airplane to turn the lights on and off.

h. Pave the airstrip.

i. Install self-serve fuel pumps.  The whole system installs above the ground.
j. Continue to monitor and update safety issues related to the airstrip as needed.

k. Continue to investigate other air park home sites and update the long-range plan as we discover additional applicable amenities.
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